
 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 
The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT), within January 2016, is going to update the User Satisfaction 

Questionnaire, which is posted at the following link http://www.statistics.gr/el/users-feedback.The 
aforementioned update is aiming at recording users’ characteristics in more comprehensive way, identifying and 
depicting the satisfaction degree of their needs, with a view to upgrading its products and services and reducing 
the response time to users’ requests. 

 
In this context, all users of ELSTAT statistics, who wish to send their comments on the User Satisfaction 

Questionnaire, are invited to submit them, until 15 January 2016, to the following electronic addresses: 
data.dissem@statistics.gr, library@statistics.gr. 
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